
 
Art Quilts! 

By the Wyoming Connection 
of SAQA  

(Studio Art Quilt Associates)  
An exciting display of art quilts by 
Wyoming art quilters will be shown 
at the Sheridan Library during the 
month of February!  You won’t want 

to miss it! 

The Party Line Project II 
will be there!  Photos    

provided by Cynde Georgen 
were used as inspiration 

for the  project. 

An artists’ reception will be 
held on February 20,         

4-6pm.    

 


